All government agencies are backlogged and failing to process titles, COVID support, or perform their job in a timely manner. The
current 3 day limit for the police to verify gun transfer should remain. Government needs to either get the job done they are being
paid to do or cancel the law requiring it to be done. Second amendment says our rights to own guns can not be tampered with and
this law can easily prevent anyone from buying a gun by the police simply REFUSING to even attempt to process the gun request.
By saying they are backlogged or short staffed. (Hmm, aren’t you encouraging departments to cut police?) NO, NO, NO on any gun
laws! Stop wasting everyone’s time. We won'’t put up with you taking away our Second Amendment rights!



